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Attention Board Secretary

Re: Proposed Hydro One Rate Increase

Gentlemen:

['object to the rate increase on the grounds that in these tough times, rate increases should
be maintained at the maximum rate of inflation. Everyone must share responsibility in
getting the economy going.

It appears that with this increase we are back to the old Ontario Hydro feeling there is
endless source of funds. I realize that a couple of dollars here does not appear very much
but coupled with transmission increases, this soon amounts up.

Public Utilities must be kept in check even if they are crown owned. After all Hydro One

still is buying or wants to buy smaller utilities and every customer is still paying off the
old existing debt. Increase should be maintained to that or below inflation.

Yours sincerely

QM

Murray L. Moore



